
Barracudas Swim Wish List

This year, the Barracudas are collecting gently used, outgrown or no longer needed practice
and team swimsuits, googles, and swim caps.  If you have any you would like to donate, please
bring them to the registration meeting or to the first week of practice.  The board will work to
redistribute these. Please note that we are limited to what we collect, so while we will try our
best to fulfill wishes, you may not receive everything on your list.

Please indicate below, which you are in need of:

Size    22      24     26      28     30     32     34     36     38

Girls practice suit

Girls team suit (solid black)

Boys practice suit

Boys team suit (solid black)

Goggles

Prefer pink/purple color schemes

Prefer blue/green color schemes

No color preference, we just need goggles

Swim cap May be latex, silicon, or nylon

Anything additional information we should know ____________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________

Would you prefer to receive __ before practices start if possible
__ at first practice

Name __________________________________
Swimmer(s) name(s) _________________________________________________________
Contact info_________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________


